
Christian Dance Company’s 
March Newsletter 

 
Spring is on its way! 

(We all hope and pray!) 

As we launch into spring and get even closer to our picture days and 
recital, I want to remind everyone of a few very important things! 
There are extremely important dates (including makeup classes) 
listed in this newsletter, so please read through carefully and mark 
dates on your calendar. While I try to send reminders via email, it is so 
important that these dates are a part of your schedule so you can 
plan in advance and your dancer won’t miss anything important.  J 

Reminder: Please remember to bring both sets of shoes to practice 
as we start learning our new dance, session 2. We will continue to use 
our first pair of shoes and may use both pairs in one class since we 
will review our first dance on occasion. Your second pair of shoes will 
be available for pickup at your next class. Please put your dancer’s 
name inside both pairs of their dance shoes.  

The signs that list the location of classes, whether upstairs or 
downstairs will also list which shoes your dancer should wear first, 
whether ballet or tap.  This only applies to First-Third Group.  

Everyone should have all of their shoes necessary for class at this 
point. All shoes need to be purchased through us so everyone 
matches for pictures and the recital. If you forgot to have your child 
sized for a pair, please talk to Tina. There will be a $9 shipping fee 
since our last orders should have been in on Wednesday February 
13.  

Like us on Facebook for more fun pictures and videos!  

 

Contact Info 
Mrs. Tina Kostreva 

 

Website: www.christiandancecompany.com  

(All newsletters available on the website) 

 

E-mail: tinak@christiandancecompany.com 

 

Phone: (920) 591-1740 

(Please call- do not text)  J  Thank you!  

 

Mailing Address:  

11933 Ucil Lake Road Pound WI 54161 

 

Studio Address:  

512 Caldwell Avenue Oconto Falls WI 54154 

 

Like us on Facebook!  

 

Snowball Fight! 

Third Group PJ Day 

Fourth Group 

First Group 
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“Vivamus porta 
est sed est.” 

A Note From Mrs. Tina: Please mark the tag on the inside of your dancer’s tap and ballet shoes with their first 
and last names. If they get mixed up, we will easily know whose is whose! Thank you!  J 

All makeup classes are of equal importance and everyone needs to attend. They are treated as regular 
classes. Thank you!  

Costume prices will be handed out in March. The $50 costume down payment will be subtracted from your 
total. 

Important Dates 
v Monday March 2 and Tuesday March 3: First through Fifth Groups will begin learning their second dance style 

v Thursday March 5 and Thursday April 2: All Tuesday classes~ Scheduled Makeup Lesson~ Normal Class Times 

v Thursday March 12: Sixth Group and Pep Elite Bible study starts~ 5:30-7:30 PM  

v Thursday March 26: All Monday classes~ Scheduled Makeup Lesson~ Normal Class Times 

v Monday March 30 and Tuesday March 31: Parent Observations  

v Monday March 30: First Group Monday and Tuesday class practice together, 4:20-5:10 PM (The Tuesday class will 
be coming to practice on the 30 with the Monday group and will not attend class on the 31.) 

v Tuesday March 31: No First Group 

v Thursday April 2: All Tuesday classes~ Scheduled Makeup Lesson~ Normal Class Times 

v Saturday April 4: Costume payments are due; Sixth Group and Pep Elite competition fees and cathedral fees due 

v Monday April 13: No First Group 

v Tuesday April 14: First Group Monday and Tuesday class practice together, 5:30-6:20 PM (The Monday class will be 
coming to practice on the 14 with the Tuesday group and will not attend class on the 13.) 

 

Picture Days and Timeframes 
Saturday April 18 2020      Sunday April 19 2020 

First Group Monday and Tuesday at 3:30 PM   Instructors at 1:00 PM 

Second Group Monday 4:15 PM    Fifth Group at 1:45 PM 

Second Group Tuesday 4:45 PM    Sixth Group at 2:00 PM 

Third Group 5:15 PM      Pep Elite at 2:45 PM 

Fourth Group 6:00 PM      Seniors at 3:30 PM 

PLEASE NOTE: ALL TIMES ARE APPROXIMATE AND ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE. PLEASE ARRIVE 5-10 MINUTES EARLY. 
THANK YOU. EVEN IF YOU ARE NOT ORDERING PICTURES, PLEASE BRING YOUR CHILD SO THEY CAN BE A PART OF 
THE GROUP PHOTO, WHICH IS USED FOR THE RECITAL PROGRAM AND POSTERS. ORDER FORMS WILL BE 
AVAILABLE IN APRIL.  

v Christian Dance Company Spring Break: No classes on April 21, 27, and 28.  

Ø End of the year rehearsals and meetings as well as recital dates and info are listed in the handbook. I will not be 
listing these in every newsletter. Please use your handbooks to mark your calendars!  

Ø Please check your email every so often to stay up to date and be sure to thoroughly read each newsletter.  

Ø Any unscheduled cancellations will be sent to emails, phone numbers and will be posted to Facebook.  

Ø All dates are subject to change.  

Ø We will be emailing the newsletter as well as posting it to our website. If you accidentally delete the email, you can 
always go to www.christiandancecompany.com  


